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Class 6

Class 6 has had a busy week this week. As part of their Into University experience, they have been
studying engineering. They investigated different structures and designed and made bridges that
had to be strong enough to hold at least 5 dictionaries. As you can tell they were very successful!
They also attended a rocket workshop at the science museum and on Friday graduated at
Roehampton University. They were all very proud of themselves. Well done year 6!


